Embassy
of the Arab Republic of Egypt

E/ X624

VERBAL NOTE
The Embassy of the Arab Republic of Egypt presents its compliments to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia, and with reference to the
Embassy’s Verbal Note No. E/23/24 dated 30/4/2024 with regard to Egypt- EU
Investment Conference which will be held in Cairo from the 29th to the 30th of
June 2024.

The Embassy has the honour to attach herewith a copy of the Concept
Note of the Conference, and the following link through which participants can
register to the Conference and gain more thematic and logistical information
about the Conference:
https://invegyeu.com

The Embassy wishes to highlight that the Conference will be jointly
inaugurated by H. E. Mr. Abdel Fattah El-Sisi, President of the Arab Republic of
Egypt and H. E. Mrs. Ursula Von Der Leyen, President of the European
Commission.

In light of the above-mentioned, The Embassy kindly requests the esteemed
Ministry to share this information with all relevant Ministries, Industrial and
Commercial chambers and federations, Business community, and investment
Sfunds whom they are interested to participate in the Conference.

The Embassy of the Arab Republic of Egypt avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Helsinki, 20™ of May 2024
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